
VOLUNTEER 
SAFETY

•	 Pre-Register: This allows us to 
communicate helpful reminders prior to 
your visit, and is required to volunteer. 

•	 Upon Arrival: You will be asked to wait 
outside until your shift begins. Doors 
open 10 minutes before your start time.

•	 Wear a Mask: All volunteers must wear 
a mask for the duration of their shift. 
We will provide a disposable mask for 
you to wear if you do not have one. 

•	 Food & Drink: No eating is allowed in 
The Giving Factory at this time and we 
are not providing water bottles. We 
encourage you to eat before your shift 
and bring a reusable water bottle (you 
may use our water station).

DURING YOUR VOLUNTEER SHIFT
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Questions or concerns? Do not hesitate to email our Volunteer Engagement
Coordinator at volunteerboston@cradlestocrayons.org.

PREPARING FOR YOUR VISIT
•	 Masks are required for ALL 

volunteers

•	 Everyone must use hand 
sanitizer before entering  
the building

•	 Avoid areas marked  
“NO ENTRY”

•	 Donations placed in containers 
located in front of The Giving 
Factory

•	 Socially distanced stations  
can be requested before 
volunteer visit

Volunteers are the heart 
and soul of our mission. 

Therefore, Cradles to Crayons has 
taken the following measures to 

ensure a safe volunteer experience 
for all in The Giving Factory®.

THANK YOU!


